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REPRESENTATIONS FROM OTHER PERSONS (support) 

1. 

From: philip bowring [mailto:philbowring50@gmail.com]  

Sent: 28 March 2021 15:07 

To: WRS Enquiries 

Subject: External Email : Application reference 21/00674/vardps 

To whom it may concern 

I am writing to support Pitcheroak golf club venue regarding an extension of their trading hours.  

As I understand the extension will only be for an extra 30 minutes from 23 30 hrs to 24 00 hrs, i have 

no objections to this whatsoever.  

Mr Hawkes (club general manager ) has run this venue according to the trading conditions that are 

expected, as I am aware they have had no asbo orders since I have lived in Plymouth road.  

The golf course itself is a much needed resource for the community around Redditch, and of course 

the clubhouse has always been a feature for birthday parties ect over the years. 

Finally contrary to popular belief, the club will NOT be a live music venue . 

This confirms my full support regarding the above mentioned application.  

Philip Bowring  

106 Plymouth road  

 

 

2. 

From: Annette Heel [mailto:annette.heel@icloud.com] 
Sent: 29 March 2021 20:03 
To: WRS Enquiries 
Subject: External Email : Fwd: Pitcher Oak Golf Course REF 21/00674/VARDPS 
 
This email originated from outside of the organisation 
STOP    : Were you expecting this email? Does it look genuine? 
THINK   : Before you CLICK on any links or OPEN any attachments. 
 
 Good Afternoon 
 
I am writing to you concerning the  variation of the Licensing for the Golf Club,  I have put this email 
together on behalf of 7 different households along Plymouth Road,  we have been approached by a 
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resident to rally support for an objection to these changes but we all feel that the Club and the 
amenities, services and entertainment that has been provided is essential to this community, 
 We have listened to the objections put forward and disagree to these, The Golf Club is a hub for the 
residents and has been essential in bringing the residents and wider community together,  As 
residents close in proximity to the club,  we have never had cause to complain about any events that 
have been hosted at the club,  We received more of a noise nuisance from people walking to and 
from the town centre of an evening. 
 
 We have all at some point attended an event at the Golf Club and all had the same experience of 
music/bands being stopped on time and also been reminded that we need to be respectful to the 
neighbours even though  we are the neighbours. 
 
I understand some residents have concerns but I myself have become concerned of the way in which 
it was put to me what would be happening and I was led to believe by certain residents that  the 
changes would be more drastic and that it would literally be a live music venue,  I managed to speak 
directly to Mr Hawkes from the Golf club who was very honest about the changes and what  the 
hopes for the club are and we as a collective are in full support of this and hopeful of what this may 
bring to our community 
 
 If you wish to discuss this further with any of us,  then please do not hesitate to contact me and i 
will be able to provide contact details for all of the households I have referred to, 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 Annette Heel 
 
 Annette Heel,  102 Plymouth Road,  Tel: 01527 541635/07973 856712 
 
 

 


